
NOTICE: Shortened Reception Hours for Consular Services 
 

Please be advised: in an effort to protect our visitors and staff, while ensuring the continuation 
of consular services, our office will be taking measures to further reduce the risk of infection 
amid the COVID-19 outbreak. Please see the following: 
 

- All consular service windows will be open only on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  
 

- The hours of operation on those days will be from 10 AM to 1 PM.  
 
For more information on how these changes will affect services available only to Japanese 
Nationals, please see the Japanese portion of our website.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
  

https://www.chicago.us.emb-japan.go.jp/itprtop_ja/index.html

